





Hello and Welcome to your August PRE-OP BIRDS e-bulletin

RECRUITMENT

Congratulations to Freeman and Sunderland who have recruited their first participants this month.

During August 2017 we have recruited **11** participants - well done to everyone

This gives us a grand total of **13**



NEWS

As well as the participants recruited (as detailed above) we have also consented 9 health care professionals across all three sites which will count towards our overall recruitment total.

Therefore a big thank you to everyone involved who has agreed to take part.

SCREENING

Please record as much detail as possible in your screening logs as we need to review reasons for participants not wishing to take part if they meet the initial eligibility criteria.

REMINDERS

We are preparing for a Data Monitoring Committee in October and therefore there will be a data download on Monday 18th September 2017.

As advised by email on 25th August, we would be grateful if you could ensure that all DCRs (data queries) are answered and all data is entered by Friday 15th September to meet the DMC report data download.

Could you please also send all up to date screening logs to NCTU by this date.

September							
	M	Tu	W	Th		Sa	
					1	2	
3	4	5	6	7	8	9	
10	11	12	13	14	15		
17	18	19	20	21	22	23	
24	25	26	27	28	29	30	

THANK YOU

for all your help
Best Wishes
from your Pre-OP Birds Study team

Please don't hesitate to contact us if you have any queries

TRIAL MANAGEMENT CONTACT DETAILS:						
Nicola Goudie	Trial Manager	Nicola.goudie@ncl.ac.uk				
Stephanie Currer	Trial Administrator	Stephanie.currer@ncl.ac.uk				
Ellen Lynch	Research Associate	Ellen.lynch@ncl.ac.uk				